
Deborah Murray
Portland
LD 1126
to: Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and the Judiciary Committee
members-
Supporting LD 1126, the "ghost gun" bill, will serve all Mainers except for the 
criminals who use, make and sell them.  Not only could the bill save lives from gun 
violence, unserialized guns make it hard for law enforcement to solve a crime. 
3D printing has many positive uses-even modular homes have been created at our 
state university. Unfortunately a deadly weapon can also now be made on a 3D  
printer and if that gun is involved in a crime, because it is undetectable, the crime has 
a good chance of going unsolved. 
Maine needs a strong serialization law. Please support LD1126 and vote it " Ought  to
Pass"


